Pike Fold Community School - LKS2
Newsletter
Friday 21t September 2018

What we have been up to this week in LKS2

Year 3: In maths this week we have been partitioning 3 digit numbers, ordering 3 digit numbers and leanring about
greater then and less than given numbers. Ask us to show you the correct crocodile!

In literacy we have been looking at frontter adverbials, conjunctions and letter features. We are preparing to write a letter
for our Stone Age topic. In science we started our forces and magnets topic.

Year 4: This week in maths we have been looking at place value. We have looked at ordering 4 digit numbers, finding 10,
100 and 1000 more or less than a number and also comparing numbers. We have also been learning our 6 times table.
Test us at home!

In literacy we have been contuing to read Beowulf. We have described Grendel the monster and we have expolored
exciting vocabulary and sentence structures we can use in our writing. In science we learned about the particles used ot
make up a solid, liquid and gas.

Homework
Maths — MyMaths
Literacy — Comprehension pages 6-7
Maths — MyMaths

Literacy — Comprehension pages 30-31

App Downloads!

Please ensure you have downloaded the following apps: Class Dojo App, Studybugs App
Group call — Xpressions (all newsletters and parental letters will be uploaded to this app)

Please ensure the Class Dojo App is being used only as intended. All important messages should be passed on
to teachers via phone calls.

Important Dates and Notices

Monday 24" September — Uniform shop at 3pm

Friday 28 September — McMillan coffee morning for parents/carers from 9.15 — 10.30. Please enter via
community entrance.

PE Kits

Please ensure that children come to school with the appropriate PE kit. Kits should be brought in at the start
of the term and taken home at the October break to be washed. If for any reason you are unable to provide
kit please contact the school and let us know so we can help.

Class Dojo

If you have not yet joined Class Dojo, please ask your child’s teacher for a password letter.

General Reminders

Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club.

Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe!
Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email — chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk

Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614

As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk .
Please remember that children’s footwear must be black shoes or trainers.
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